
Report to Communities Select 
Committee

Date of meeting: 17 January 2017
Portfolio:  Housing – Cllr S. Stavrou

Subject:   Council Rent Increase 2017/18 - Briefing Key Action Plan 

Officer contact for further information:  Alan Hall – Director of Communities (01992 
564004)

Committee Secretary:   Adrian Hendry

Recommendation:

That the proposed recommendation of the Finance and Performance Management 
Cabinet Committee to the Cabinet on the Council Rent Increase for 2017/18 be noted.

Report:

1. At its meeting scheduled for 19th January 2017, the Finance and Performance 
Management Cabinet Committee is due to consider its recommendation to the Cabinet on 
the proposed Council Rent Increases for 2017/18.

2. In previous years, the Select Committee responsible for the Housing Service has 
received a briefing on the proposed rent increase for the following year.  The Director of 
Communities will therefore give an oral briefing on the proposed rent increase for 2017/18 at 
the meeting.

 


